
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.                                  
 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP), Fr Gary sss (RIP) 
Mary Tipping (S) Michael Marsden, Steven Marsden, Gerard Marsden, Grandson, Patsy for a good recovery, 

Thomas Wright (Bth/A) Anne Smith (A) Roy Green (S) Margaret Goldsmith (A) David Corban (Bth/A)          
Verona Henry (A)  

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

 
£50 No 196 L Savage  

 
£25 No 320 S Ainsworth 

 
£25 No 227 J Bell  

 
Last week’s Collections for the 

Parish: 
 £ 747:12 

 
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday St Peter’s Church       
10am      

Tuesday:  St Peter’s Church     
10am 

Wednesday The Priory                     
10am                                         

Thursday:                                     
No Mass                                                           

Friday the Priory                            
10am                                   

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 17th Aug 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

 Reconciliation/ Confessions  

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 7th September from 
11:15am until 11:45am at 
St Peter’s.  

The Priory upon request.  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

 Newsletter. 

If you would like to receive your 
newsletter by email, please complete 

a form which you can find at the 
back of church, providing your 

details, please return by the end of 
August, ready to commence from 1st 

of September. 

Lectionaries. 

Thank you to those families that have 
donated towards the cost of the new 
lectionaries.   

These are used daily in church and 
the word of God is proclaimed from 
them.                                                                                              
So far £1,065:00 has been donated. If 
you wish to contribute to this 
collection, simply place your 
donation in an envelope and place the 
names on the front, the names will be 
placed in the front of the lectionaries.  

A special way to remember our loved 
ones. Next weekend will be the last 
opportunity to donate.                      
We are £430 short of the costs. 

Many thanks.  

Retiring Collection. 

There will be a retiring collection 
next weekend for Deacon Luke, to 

celebrate his ordination.  

Please keep him in your prayers as 
he prepares for this wonderful 

occasion.  

Food Bank. 

Please keep your donations coming 
in, this is a way of helping families 
during the holidays and making a 

difference to their lives. 

Thank you for your continued 
support. 

 

 


